
 
 

 
 
 
DATE:  January 21, 2023 
 
TO:  All Office Staff  
 
FROM: Culinary Health Fund 
  
RE: Update to Prior Authorization Requirements for Select Drugs – Specialty 

of Urology 
 

 
Please be advised that effective February 1, 2023, the following drugs 
will no longer require prior authorization for urology providers: 
 

J0585 Injection, OnabotulinumtoxinA, 1 unit (Botox) 

J9030 BCG live intravesical instillation, 1mg 

J9155 Injection, Degarelix, 1mg 

J9217 Leuprolide Acetate (for depot suspension), 7.5mg (Lupron Depot) 

 
For additional information or for any questions, please contact Provider Services at 702-
892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 107 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 733-9938 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 


